
UN expo to highlight vital role of
South-South cooperation in achieving
Global Goals

24 November 2017 – A United Nations expo next week in Turkey is set to
highlight the critical role of South-South cooperation in achieving the
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs), in light of the vast array of
knowledge, skills, expertise and resources that is, and can further be,
shared among developing countries.

The meeting, which will take place in Antalya from 27 to 30 November, will
provide an opportunity to showcase share solutions, initiatives and success
stories, as well as explore new avenues for collaboration and partnership.

“It is about sharing with the spirit of solidarity and with the spirit of
finding solutions to similar problems,” said Jorge Chediek, the Secretary-
General’s Envoy on South-South Cooperation and Director of the UN Office for
South-South Cooperation (UNOSSC).

In an interview with UN News ahead of the Global South-South Development Expo
2017 (GSSD), Mr. Chediek added that South-South cooperation can contribute to
the achievement of the SDGs through enhancing productive capacity,
facilitating trade and investment, and sharing contextually-appropriate
technologies.

At the same time, he stressed that the SDGs require a global alliance with
the engagement of all countries.

“South-South should not be seen as a replacement but as a complement to
North-South cooperation. It will be an important one because it can produce
and it can generate more relevant experiences and more relevant practices for
other developing countries.”

More than 1,100 participants are expected at the Expo, which will feature
over 50 exhibits highlighting cost-effective and replicable solutions to the
challenges faced by developing countries.

“We have representatives from over 120 countries that will participate in
over 35 events and there will be the possibility of establishing lots of
partnerships, as a demonstration of the importance South-South cooperation
has in the context of the achievement of the Agenda 2030,” said Mr. Chediek.
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